
Virtual Student and Parent Webinar #5: 
Why Engage in Challenging Coursework? 

 March 3, 2022, 6-7 PM (EST) 

Please join the Florida Partnership on March 3, 2022 (6-7 PM EST), as we discuss the importance of 
students choosing courses that challenge them beyond their comfort zones.  The session is designed to 
provide information to help students and parents make informed decisions about which academic 
pathway best supports their college and career goals.  We will cover why having students engage in a 
productive struggle is essential to future-readiness.  In addition, we will take a deep dive into the 
benefits of participating in Advanced Placement (AP) courses.

When: March 3, 2022, 6:00-7:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada) 

Register in advance for this webinar: 
https://collegeboard.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_WoNQFh4yTX6MOx5ZWQu5Eg 

https://collegeboard.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_WoNQFh4yTX6MOx5ZWQu5Eg

